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                                                  STATEMENT
BY 
Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations and other International Organisations at Geneva
during
the 43rd Session of the Universal Periodic Review and fourth review cycle of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas
United Nations, Geneva

3rd May 2023

Please check against delivery
Mr. President,
Jamaica warmly welcomes the delegation of The Bahamas to today’s UPR exercise, and thanks them for their comprehensive report. 

We commend the delegation on the progress made since its last review to implement the recommendations The Bahamas received and accepted during the Third UPR Cycle. We applaud the National Reporting Cooperation Mechanism on the activities undertaken to sensitize key stakeholders on the provisions of several UN Human Rights Conventions, as well as its continued partnership with international entities such as the OHCHR, and the IOM. 
We further applaud The Bahamas for its sterling contribution, through its membership, to the work of the Human Rights Council during the period 2019 – 2021.

We welcome the Government’s current review of draft legislation to improve the provisions of law in various areas. Where gaps exist in local resources, Jamaica recommends that The Bahamas:

I. Engages international partners to advance the review processes underway, including attempts to develop appropriate legislation to bring equality to Bahamian men and women in the transmission of citizenship to their children. 

We wish the delegation of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas every success for this UPR process.
I thank you.
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